
29/12/2020 

MR Mark Slattery 
14 / 28 South Creek RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
markslattery@iinet.net.au 

RE: DA2020/1434 - 4 - 6 Niangala Close BELROSE NSW 2085

As a resident of the beaches I fully support this submission.

I have previously been involved with Cambridge Markets in another market DA application for 
the Northern Beaches that was not successful.

Based on those dealings I have no doubt that the markets will be run in a professional manner 
and their experience can only add to the market offering here on the beaches.

I look forward to visiting their new operations when approved and established.

Good luck.

Mark Slattery

Sent: 29/12/2020 1:26:32 PM
Subject: Online Submission


